
Bardwell	Parish	Council	
	

A	Policy	re	the	Use	of	Drones	at/over		
Bardwell	Community	Field		

Adopted	3	October	2017	–	Review	November	2018	
	
Bardwell	Parish	Council	unanimously	agreed	the	policy	below	during	its	meeting	on	3rd	
October	2017.		
	 	
The	flying	of	drones,	irrespective	of	size,	is	not	permitted	at	or	over	the	Bardwell	Community	
Field	at	any	time.	
	 	
In	exceptional	circumstances,	subject	to	the	code	of	practice	and	any	regulations	in	force	at	
the	time,	the	Parish	Council	may	engage	the	services	of	a	named	individual	to	act	on	its	
behalf	for	a	specified	purpose,	such	as	to	record	progress	at	the	field.		Such	permission	will	
be	provided	in	writing	by	the	Clerk	and	Chairman,	following	authorization	by	the	Parish	
Council.	
	

	
	


